

5th December, 2019 LIS/ACAD/2019-20/063

CIRCULAR

Dear Parent

Greetings from Lakshya!!

This is to bring to your notice that we had signed a **Certificate of Adoption** with **Brilliant School**, **Unduru** and as a part of undertaking the responsibility; we had conducted a no. of programmes.

The above mentioned programmes were conducted by teachers and students. We had conducted "Story Telling Programme" and workshops for the students of Brilliant School along with voluntary donation of clothes and stationery for the students. Our senior grade students were also involved with community service projects at Brilliant School.

The kids and the teachers of Brilliant School were really happy with this gesture of our students and parents. I sincerely thank you from the bottom of my heart for that !!

Well, Presently we felt that the school immediately requires a minimum of 3-4 computers and a projector for starting a computer lab in order to walk hand in hand with others in this fast moving pace of the 21st century.

In this regard, we require you to voluntarily support this cause and contribute an amount which will help us to organize the gadgets and prepare the computer lab for the school. All contributions are absolutely VOLUNTARY in nature. Your amount can range from **Rs. 250/- min** to any higher amount of your choice.

The school will have all the details of expenditure well documented with accounts for your reference at any point of time.

Parents can contribute any other form of infrastructure to the school also which will help the students to grow well.

You can be in touch with Ms Priyadarshini (Admin) - 8096196664 and Ms. Hema (Senior Wing) – 9849778476 and Ms. Madhuri (Junior Wing) – 8985886620 if you have any concern regarding the mentioned cause.

The computers & Projector will be presented to the school on The Sports Day i.e., on 22.12.2019.

Regards

Satyaki Banerjee Head of School